Eprror or Tue WiLson BULLETIN
GEORGE A. HALL

Department of Chemistry
West Virginia University
Morgantown, West Virginia 26506

Epiroriar Apvisory Boarp

Wittiam C. Ditcer Hermor C. MUugLLER
Doucras A. Jamss Roserr W. NEro
WirLiam A. Lunk Kennera C. PARKES
Axorew J. MEYERRIECKS Grex E. WoOLFENDEN

Booxk Review Eortor

PETER STETTENHEIM
Box 79, Plainfield, New Hampshire 03781

SUCCESTIONS TO AUTHORS

See Wilson Bulletin, 84:513, 1972 for more detailed “Suggestions to Authors.”
Manuscripts intended for publication in The Wilson Bulletin should be neatly type-
written, double-spaced, with at least one inch margins, and on one side only of good quality
white paper. Tables should be typed on separate sheets, and should be designed to fit
the normal page width, i.e, narrow and deep rather than wide and shallow. Before pre-
paring these, carefully consider whether the material is best presented in tabular form.
Follow the AOU Check-list (Fifth Edition, 1957) insofar as scientific names of United
States and Canadian birds are concerned unless a satisfactory explanation is otfered for
doing otherwise. Use species names (binomials) unless specimens have actually been
handled and subsequently identified. Summaries of major papers should be brief but
quotable, Where fewer than five papers are cited, the citations may be included in the text.
All citations in “General Notes” should be included in the text. Follow carefully the style
used in this issue in listing the literature cited; otherwise, follow the “CBE Style Manual”
(1972, AIBS). Photographs for illustrations should be sharp, have good contrast, and be
on gloss paper. Submit prints unmounted and attach to each a brief but adequate legend.
Do not write heavily on the backs of photographs, Diagrams and line drawings should be
in black ink and their lettering large enough to permit reduction. Extensive alterations
in copy after the type has been set must be charged to the author.

NoTice oF CHANGCE OF ADDRESS

If your address changes, notify the Society immediately. Send your complete new
address to the Treasurer, Jerome A. Jackson, Dept. of Zoology, Mississippi State Uni-
versity, Mississippi State, Mississippi 39762. He will notify the printer.

The permanent mailing address of the Wilson Ornithological Society is: c/o The
MUSEUM of Zoology, The University of Michigan, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104. Persons
having business with any of the officers may address them at their various addresses
given on the back of the front cover, and all matters pertaining to the Bulletin should be
sent directly to the Editor.

IMPORTANT NOTICE

All manuseript material for the Wilson Bulletin should be sent to Dr. John
P. Hubbard, P.O. Box 3937, Greenville, Delaware 19807. Dr. Hubbard becomes
the Editor for Volume 86.



Plan Now to Attend the
FIFTY-FIFTH ANNUAL MEETING
at

THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN BIOLOGICAL STATION
PELLSTON, MICHIGAN

6-9 June 1974



